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Thursday, 10 May 2018 to Sunday, 13 May 2018

Dear Colleagues,

On Behalf of the Directing Board of Pan-hellenic Association of Hospital Pharmacists
(P.E.F.N.I.) and its President Ms Despoina Makridaki we are pleased to announce our 10th
Pan-Hellenic Congress of Hospital Pharmacists, which will take place in Kalamata (Greece),
between 10th and 13th of May 2018.

The title of our annual congress is “Moving Towards a Common European Vision for Hospital
Pharmacy – The Key Role of Interdisciplinary Collaboration”.
Several current topics of Hospital Pharmacy such as antimicrobial stewardship, oncology
pharmacy, management and quality issues, as well as hospital pharmacy specialty, statement
implementation and common training framework will be thoroughly discussed. Many lectures
will be given in English, since a number of foreign -well established- specialists are invited to
participate in our 10th annual congress.
We believe that our congress could be an excellent chance for exchanging experiences and
could also become a starting point for further collaboration and mutual interaction.

Detailed program will be anounced soon.

We are looking forward to seeing in our 10th Annual National Congress and welcome you in
Greece.

For further information:
Contact details
Name: Ms Despoina Makridaki & Mr Karyofyllis Tsiakitzis
Tel-fax: +30 210 7753104
email: despina.makridaki@yahoo.gr [1] & karyofyllis@hotmail.com [2]

http://www.pefni.gr [3]
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